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Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high –  

celebrating difference – enriching community 
 

Tuesday 16th September 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to invite you to a Class Parent Evening on Tuesday 30th September at 

3:30pm for all year 2 parents and carers.  

The purpose of this meeting is to share important information about the year ahead 

and to strengthen the partnership between home and school. During the session, we 

will: 

• Outline the key areas of learning your child will be engaging in this year. 

• Explain expectations for reading and home learning, including how you can 

support these routines at home. 

• Provide guidance on how parents can help children develop good learning 

habits, resilience, and independence. 

• Share information about clubs and enrichment opportunities that are 

available. 

We know that children achieve their best when home and school work closely 

together. This evening is a chance to explore practical ways you can support your 

child’s progress, from establishing regular reading routines and encouraging 

curiosity, to helping with organisation and celebrating successes along the way. 

A second meeting will take place on Tuesday 7th October at 3:30pm for all year 2 

parents and carers to share the phonics plan for the year and to give guidance on 

how you can support your child’s reading and writing through phonics. 

There will also be an opportunity for you to ask questions, in both meetings, so that 

you feel confident in how to support your child throughout the year. 

We very much look forward to welcoming you. 

Kind regards, 

 

Sue Brown 

Year 2 Learning Leader. 
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